
August 18, 1997 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Navy Technical Representativc 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0344 
Draft Focused RI Report 
Operable Unit No. 17 (Sites 90,9 I, and 92) 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit three copies of the draft Focused Remedial Investigation 
(RI) Report for Operable Unit No. 17 (Sites 90, 9 1, and 92) Marine Corps Base (MCB) Camp Lejeune. This 
report is being submitted in accordance with the schedule idcntificd in the final IP/FP for CTO-0344 Mod 02 
dated April 9, 1997. This report was initially scoped as a Phase I Investigation Report; however, due to the 
foldings of the investigation the preparation of a Focused RI Report in support of a No Action Record of Decision 
(ROD) was recommended by USEPA Region IV. 

Copies of this report have been fonvarded to the Environmental Management Department (EMD) at MCB Camp 
Lejeune, the United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) Region IV, North Carolina Department 
of Health and Natural Resources (NC DEHNR), the Naval Environmental Health Center (NEHC), the Agency 
for Toxic Substance and Disease Registv (ATSDR). and OHM Corporation as presented in the attached 
transmittal letters. Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) mcmbcrs ha\:e been informed of the availability of this 
document. 

The initial scope of this project was to complete a Phase I investigation and submit a report documenting the 
findings. Findings from the Phase I investigation wcrc to bc used in determining the scope of work to be 
presented in the final Project Plans. However, the findings of the Phase I investigation were not indicative of any 
concerns relating to potential risks to human or cnvironmcntal health. Consequently, USEPA Region IV and NC 
DEHNR concurred that an additional investigation was not warranted. Baker’s intention is to prepare a scope 
modification so that remaining funds under this CT0 can be used lo prepare a Proposed Remedial Action Plan 
(PRAP) and a No Action ROD. The scope modification will not be prepared until the USEPA and NC DEHNR 
concur that no additional investigation efforts arc required at any of the sites. 
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A government comment period was not established for this submittal. However, in accordance with the Federal 
Facilities Agreement (FFA) a 60-day period was agreed upon for the review of a draft document. Therefore, in 
order for this project to proceed Baker is rcqucsting govcrnmcnt comments on or before October 15, 1997. 

Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this important project. Should you have any questions 
regarding this submittal, please contact me at (412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

--vv+bbm 

Matthew D. Bartman 
Prqject Manager 

MDB/lq 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp,P.E. Code 1 X3 12 (w/o attachments) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02115 (w/o altachmcnts) 
Mr. Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeunc (2 topics) 


